
 

 

Friday 17th November 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 will be visiting the Science Museum on Monday 4th December. This will support the 

children’s’ learning of our ‘Twinkle Twinkle’ topic, and our learning of ‘Light and Dark’ in 

science.  

 

At the Science Museum, we will be attending the interactive show ‘Destination Space’ and we 

will also be watching the short film ‘Legend of Apollo’ in the IMAX cinema. After this, we will 

explore the moon landing exhibition as well as interactive areas supporting our topics.  

 

Please let one of the Year 1 teachers know if you are interested in helping on this trip as we 

will be travelling by public transport and will need parents to assist us on the journey and at 

the Museum. Teachers will inform the parents if their help is required.  

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch in a named bag (plastic is fine).  If you would like 

your child to have a school packed lunch, please indicate this on the attached slip below. 

Many thanks 

Miss Tam, Miss Heffernan and Miss Monet 

 

 

 

I give permission for _________________________________ to visit the Science 

Museum on Monday 4th December. 

I will provide a packed lunch            OR I would like the school to provide a packed lunch 

I enclose £7 towards the cost of the visit 

I am able to help on this trip:  YES/ NO (please circle as appropriate) 

The class teacher will confirm if your help is needed. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………… 

 



 

 

 


